2002-0344

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF HEARING
2002-0344

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Notice of Intention has been filed with the King County Council proposing the transfer of a portion of Lakehaven Utility District to Highline Water District for the purpose of providing water service to the area known as Verzani Property Transfer.

A public hearing before the Metropolitan King County Council is to be held in Room 1001, King County Courthouse, on the 9th day of September, 2002 at 1:30 p.m.

A description of the area to be transferred is as follows:

That portion of the Southeast quarter of the Southeast quarter of Section 33, Township 22 North, Range 4 East, W.M., in King County, Washington, lying easterly of the State Highway (I-5).


A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2002-0344 will be mailed upon request of the  Clerk of the Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 28th day of August, 2002.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

ANNE NORIS

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL

